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e The Light Department is the recipient of a grant from the State Department
of Energy Resources (DOER) to facilitate the conversion of our street lights

e OnJuly 12, conversion of the lights
started on Doyle Road. On that
day, lights on Doyle Road and
portions of Shrewsbury Street
(Doyle Road to Bullard Street) were
replaced.

e Next on our list:
O Shrewsbury Street — Bullard St to West Boylston line and Doyle Rd to
Main St
O Holden Street — Shrewsbury St to Worcester line
O South Main Street — Shrewsbury St to Worcester line
O Salisbury Street — Main St to Worcester line
O Reservoir Street / South Road / Paxton Road — Main St to Paxton line

e This will happen weather permitting and scheduling around other HMLD
work.

o |t will take the remainder of this year to replace all the lights under the
DOER program.
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